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Award Design Competition
Graphic designer Georgette Baker attended the August 17th meeting 
to get feedback directly from the committee on the design concept 
for the logo and event theme (title) . Also, a logo design by 
graphic designer Pat Simmons was submitted for consideration.

Today, Ms. Baker will present her design concepts to the committee 
for consideration.

At the last meeting, a decision was made to present community 
honorees with a framed award that in .some way incorporates the 
Human Rights Appeal. Several suggestions were made concerning the 
fabrication of the award for Student honorees. It was suggested 
that Charnell Holloway in Spelman's Fine Arts Department be asked 
to participate in submitting a design for the awards. Ms. Holloway 
is known locally for her sculptures in metal.

Also, it was suggested that if 'decide^ to do a glass sculture for 
the award, we could get quotes from Fraebels. In the meantime, Tine 
Dunkley has contacted a local glass blower, Kathy Haper, who has 
agreed to submit a concept. By now, Ms. Harper should have 
contacted Ms. Bond (Archives Committee) to gather some research 
materials.

Memorabilia/Printing

Again, according to our timetable, it is time to submit rough draft 
copy and ideas for all printed materials, i.e., recognition 
certificates, posters, banner, invitations and programs.

Unresolved Matters

Budget - The subcommittee is still waiting to receive a budget for 
designing and production of awards and memorabilia, and the 
printing of invitations and programs.


